
From: Dustin Roma <dustin@dmroma.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 11:38 AM
To: Amanda L. Lessard
Subject: FW: Keith Harnum - Windham Maine real estate
Attachments: Harnum-scanned deeds 4 4 2019.pdf

Hi Amanda,

Please see attached and below regarding the Keith Harnum Storage Units, and let me know if you have
questions.

Dustin M. Roma, P.E.

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062
P: (207) 310-0506

From: Ed Woiccak [mailto:erw526@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 10:50 AM
To: dustin@dmroma.com
Cc: KEITH D. HARNUM <keith@therigger.com>
Subject: Keith Harnum - Windham Maine real estate

Dustin:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation, attached are the two deeds that have been
prepared by Attorney Dawn Dyer, who represents the Manns. The first deed is a
corrective deed from John and Vicki Mann to Vicki Mann. That deed corrects the
course along the easement from the incorrectly stated 250 feet to 300 feet.

The second deed is the proposed deed to Keith Harnum which states the correct
distance of the boundary with the right of way to be 300 feet.

That second deed lists Keith as the Grantee, however, the final deed will run to a trust
of which Keith and his wife will be trustees.

I will forward the email from Chris McLain at Two Lights Settlement that refers to the
plan and the deeds referenced ion the plan for the lot that Keith is buying.

Please review the deeds and let me know if this will be sufficient to answer the planning
board's question.

Thank you



Ed Woiccak










